From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 6:30:15 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 2:31 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Stephanie Preston

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

An increase of this magnitude so closely to Covid will hurt more Ontarian’s than help.

We are already struggling with being off work, to increase our bills at this time would be astronomical.

I ran 0 air conditioners and still had a normal bill July 1 around $100, then on July 31 my new bill was $218 with
still 0 air conditioners. Their bills fluctuate too easily and you know your being over charged, but with them
counting your usage you have no leg to stand on to fight them.

-- Attachment --





